
  

            

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Communication to the Department of Administrative Services 
 

 

DATE:   January 28, 2021 
 

TO: Joe Lamers, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy, and Budget 
 

FROM:   Theodore F. Chisholm, Chief of Staff, Office of the Sheriff 

 
 

 
RE:   Donations to the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office During Fiscal Year 2020 

 

 
Regarding Item 6 on the January 28 Finance Committee agenda, the appropriation transfer 

packet for 2020, Section B1 pertains to $5,000 in gifts/donations received by MCSO. These 

donations were received in relation to the annual MCSO Awards Ceremony.  
 

The itemized donations for 2020 comprised: 

 

• $100 received on 09/18/20 from Lakefront Brewery, a brewpub. 

• $250 received on 09/18/20 from TAPCO, a manufacturer of products integrating IT and 

transportation infrastructure. 

• $350 received on 09/09/20 from the Milwaukee Admirals, a minor league hockey team. 

• $2,500 received on 09/28/20 from Bostik, a manufacturer of adhesives. 

• $250 received on 10/02/20 from Ewald Automotive Group, a car dealership. 

• $300 received on 10/21/20 from Palermo Villa, a maker of frozen pizzas. 

• $250 received on 10/21/20 from New Resources Consulting, a management and 

technology consulting firm. 

• $1,000 received on 10/29/20 from New Pitts, a mortuary and funeral service. 
 

 

 


